
Storytelling workshop on Responsible 
Research and Innovation (RRI)

These workshops will involve talking about a fictitious story written 
specifically to facilitate and encourage discussion about Responsible 
Research and Innovation and what it means in practice.
Three workshops will take place online via Microsoft Office Teams 
and will be held on the following dates:
•29th January 2024 for PhD Students
•29th February 2024 (10.00-12.00) for Early Career Researchers
•20th March 2024 (10.00-12.00) for Trustworthy Autonomous 
Systems (TAS) mid/senior Researchers
Participants will receive a shopping voucher  (20£) in consideration of 
their contribution/time.
If you are interested in taking part, please contact:
anna-maria.Piskopani@nottingham.ac.uk or
sign up this form https://forms.office.com/e/MY0fVnZLtd
CODE Thank you for your interest in our research and looking forward 
to your participation
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